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OUSD board announces new members
By Sora O'Doherty

The Orinda Union School District welcomed new board
members, from left: Katie Shogan, Eve Phillips, newly
elected vice president Edda Collins Coleman, newly
elected board president Cara Hoxie, and outgoing board
president Hillary Weiner. Hoxie and Phillips will serve on
the 2x2 committee that meets with two Orinda city
council members. - S. O'Doherty

Reach the reporter at: sora@lamorindaweekly.com
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